From:

To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Re: Ohio County Water District
Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 10:43:08 AM

RECEIVED
DEC 06 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Sir,
My total expense refund should be about $1600.
Sincerely,

John Riley Dowell






